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Broughton Primary School: 09.12.2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Strive for Five/ Attendance Champions: 
Well done to our Reception (Catbells) class for winning the Strive for Five reading challenge 
last week with 75% and to Year 3 (Barrow) for being our Attendance Champions with 99% 
attendance last week.  
 
BPS Christmas Fayre: 
Thank you to everyone who attended and supported our school Christmas Fayre last 
Thursday. We hope you all enjoyed it. It was great to see school so busy. A special thank you 
to Mrs Taylor and our school choir for entertaining us all with such beautiful singing. We 
managed to raise £650 in total, and the money will be used to pay for the recent M&M 
Productions performance of Sleeping Beauty which the children all really loved.  
 
BPS Christmas dinner day: 
It is Christmas dinner day in school next Wednesday (18th December). If your child usually 
has a packed lunch, but would like to have a traditional Christmas dinner, please email Mrs 
Bryden on: admin@:broughton-pri.cumbria.sch.uk to request a lunch and she will set-up a 
one-off payment on SchoolMoney. Please can any orders be made as soon as possible, as 
Mrs Farley would like to order the food tomorrow afternoon.  
 
Christmas service in Christ Church: 
We are looking forward to holding our annual Christmas service in Christ Church this 
Wednesday morning (11th December) at 9.30am. Children from Reception to Year 6 will 
perform a Christmas song/poem for you all to enjoy. We hope to see you there! 
 
KABS Xmas Shopping night: 
On behalf of school and our parent committee KABS, we would like to say a HUGE thank you 
for your support towards the Christmas Shopping night. KABS raised a massive £1350 over 
the course of the evening, which is helping them to fund some new benches for our MUGA. 
Thank you for all of your support at these events! 

Friday 06/12/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Everly Holcroft 

Year 1 Zac Norman 

Year 2 Emily Black 

Year 3 Penny Cuthbertson 

Year 4 Lily Wood 

Year 5 Georgia Basnett 

Year 6 Annabelle Scott 

Wk 02/12/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 95.63% 0.0% 

Haystacks 92.96% 0.37% 

Barrow 99.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 98.26% 0.0% 

Blencathra 95.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 98.89% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

96.85% 0.08% 
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Christmas tree donations: 
Our Forest School leader, Samantha, is looking for donations of real Christmas trees on our 
return to school in January. If you have a tree which you are happy to donate, it can be left 
at the top of our school field by dropping it over school-side of the metal gate and can then 
be transported to our Forest School site to be used as a resource by our children.  
 
Sewing/knitting resources: 
As part of our Design Technology curriculum, small groups of our upper Key-Stage 2 children 
are working on a textile project. If you can donate any of the following items to help boost 
our resources further, it would be much appreciated: crochet hooks knitting needles, wool 
and material. Thank you.  
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 2: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Tuesday 10th December 9am – Reception to Theatre by the Lake 

• Wednesday 11th December 9.30am – Reception – Year 6 Christmas Service in Christ 
Church 

• Wednesday 11th December 6pm – Year 1/2 Nativity show in the hall 

• Thursday 12th December 9am – Nursery to Theatre by the Lake 

• Tuesday 17th December – Early Years Christmas show 

• Wednesday 18th December - Christmas dinner day 

• Friday 20th December – 1pm Carols around the tree Parents/carers are most 
welcome to attend 

• Friday 20th December – 1.30pm Break up for Christmas 

• Monday 6th January – Return to school for Spring 1 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


